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Dear Parents,

The State of Texas Assessments of Academic Readiness (STAAR) is replacing the Texas Assessment of Knowledge and Skills (TAKS), which is the criterion-referenced assessment program that has been in place since 2003. The new tests will be implemented this school year.  STAAR will be more rigorous than TAKS. While TAKS was created to evaluate whether students learned what they were supposed to in their current grade, STAAR is designed to determine whether students are ready for the next grade level. The new exam will be longer and more difficult, and students will have a time limit to complete the test. In grades 3–4, STAAR will assess the same subjects that have been covered by TAKS.


Magrill Elementary will host two family meetings for the 3rd and 4th graders on the State of Texas Assessments of Academic Readiness (STAAR) and its impact on student promotion. Parents and students are encouraged to attend one of the two presentations available: 

•Tuesday, January 31, 2012 from 6:30-7:30 p.m.

•Thursday, February 2, 2012 from 6:30-7:30 p.m.

Both meetings will be held in Magrill Elementary cafeteria. Attendees will receive an overview of STAAR and state-mandated testing for students in 3rd and 4th grade.

To view the testing calendar and other pertinent parent resource links, go to the Aldine web page at www.aldine.k12.tx.us. Information from the meetings will be posted online afterward for those who are unable to attend.
